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Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 7:07 AM
To: Town Council Group
Cc: Roxanne Maher
Subject: FW: Flag Policy

 
 
From: Judy Johnson <jegjohnson59@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2025 8:34 PM 
To: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Flag Policy 
 
 
Dear Council,  
     I have been a happy resident in Ledyard for 32 years. I felt Ledyard was a great place to raise our 4 kids. 
I am disturbed by discovering the council wants to change the town flag policy and let 3rd party interest 
groups fly,  on town property, a flag that supports their own special interests. Interests that divide us. I 
fully support their privilege to fly their flag on their own personal property.   
     As an example, my husband and I fly an Israeli flag in support of Israel because they were attacked on 
October 7th. Not everyone agrees with that so it would be wrong to fly an Israeli flag on town property. 
The same goes for every other flag other than the USA flag, CT state flag or the Ledyard town flag. These 3 
flags we can all unite behind and fully support. Please keep Ledyard United and allow special flags to fly 
only on personal property.  
Thank you, 
Judy Johnson  
243 Whalehead Road 
Gales Ferry  
 


